
Wednesday, January 17th 

 
There will be a mandatory Science Olympiad meeting this Friday, Jan. 19, after school to pack up 
for Saturday's competition.  The meeting will last until 5 p.m.  Please see Mrs. Guzman with any 
questions. 
 
Tryouts for the spring musical, Mary Poppins will be Wednesday and Thursday after school in the LGI 
until 5:30.  Please see Mr. Gustas or Mrs. Arroyo for a call out sheet.  Any questions see either of them. 
 
Math Counts will be meeting Wednesday, and Thursday this week for extra practice time before our 
competition on Feb. 7th in Mrs. Cooper's room 709.  
 
Friendship Club will be having a meeting in art room 611 on Friday, January 19 at 8:00am.  The meeting is for 
current members and any students interested in joining. 
 
Forms in the office:  Athletic Development and Wellness Program 
 
Attention yearbook committee: Our next meeting will take place tomorrow, January 17, at 8:00am in Mrs. 
Nelson's room. 
 
Help Club will be having a meeting in art room 611 tomorrow, January 17 at 8:00am.  The meeting is for current 
members and any students interested in joining. 
 
Attention 7th grade students interested in going on the Washington, D.C. trip next year - the deadline to sign up 
and receive the discounted rate has been extended to January 31st.  See your social studies teacher or Ms. 
Craig if you have any questions. 
 
YEARBOOK - The cost is now $35.00.  
 
If anyone has any extra working Christmas lights of any kind that they would be willing to donate to the 8th 
grade dance, it would be greatly appreciated. Please bring them to the front office.  
 
Info in the office:  Lake Central Centralettes Dance Clinic - January 28th, 2018.  
 
We are beginning a new award program for Box Tops for Education.  Each semester, the top three students 
bringing in Box Tops will win Target gift cards ($20, $15, or $10).  If we get a large increase in the number of 
Box Tops turned in, we will increase the number of prizes. Please remember that the box tops do 
expire.  Expired box tops will not be counted for the contest, because they can’t be submitted for 
redemption.  They have to be thrown away. Let’s try to see if we can make more money to build up the student 
activity fund.  Please remember all the money goes back to the students!!!!  Please check the attached list and 
the Clark webpage for a complete list of items that are included in the Box Tops for Education program.  You 
may be surprised with some of the items! 
 


